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Bulletin P43R1-18, available on website:  https://www.bluecrossmn.com/healthy/public/personal/home/providers/forms-and-publications  

 

 

Revised: Provider Price Disclosure Requirement  

The information in this Bulletin replaces Provider Bulletin P43-18, which was published on September 4, 2018. The 

reason for this revision is due to the effective date incorrectly communicated as January 1, 2019. The correct effective 

date is July 1, 2019.    

Effective July 1, 2019, in accordance with Minnesota Statute 62.J.81, Providers must provide patients with 

information regarding other types of fees or charges that the patient may be required to pay in conjunction with a visit 

to the Provider, including but not limited to any applicable facility fees, within ten business days from the day of a 

completed request. In addition, Providers must maintain a list of the services over $25.00 that correspond with the 

Provider's 25 most frequently billed current procedural terminology (CPT) codes. This list shall be updated annually 

and must be posted in the Provider's reception area of the clinic or office and made available on the Provider's Web 

site if the Provider maintains a Website. No contract between a Provider and Blue Cross and Blue Shield of 

Minnesota and Blue Plus (Blue Cross) prohibits any of these price disclosures. Price disclosure is not a guarantee of 

final costs for Health Services received nor a final determination of eligibility of coverage.  

 

Questions? 

If you have questions, please contact provider services at (651) 662-5200 or 1-800-262-0820. 
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